
Rotterdam, 28.11.2022

Update 2 - Terminal shutdown Neuss Trimodal

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,

We are pleased to inform you that the salvage operations have been completed and the terminal is working again.

Due to the accident, weighing at the terminal will probably not be possible for the next 14 days. However, we have found 
an external option for weighing. In case of need please contact sales.neuss@optimodal.eu for the price of this service. 

Thank you very much for your understanding. 

With kind regards,

Optimodal Nederland B.V.


